NOTICE

Effective January 1, 2003, the Bankruptcy Court for the Northern District of
Ohio will serve all orders through the Bankruptcy Noticing Center (BNC).
Consequently, parties submitting proposed orders will no longer be required
to submit copies and stamped envelopes. An original proposed order and a
list of parties to be served is required. This applies to all Offices in the
Northern District.
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